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Meyers, Robert (COE) | e 06dHY

From: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Sent:  Tuesday, March 28, 2006 11:36 AM
To: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Subject: Inquiry

| received a call from Maida at the Seaport and she asked about Youth Fair tickets (includes parking pass,
entrance fee and rides) that had been given to the Seaport. She wanted to know whether it was ethical to raffle
off the tickets and then donate the proceeds to a charity. | suggested a better approach would be for the Director
to distribute the tickets to employees — the Department would have to devise a system to determine who would be
eligible — and if the value of the tickets and passes exceed $100 for any employee, then he/she would have to
report the tickets as a gift, following the County's gift disclosure rules. The other option would be for the Director
to simply donate the tickets to a charity.

Robert Meyers
March 23, 2006
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